
Coordinating Board for Early Childhood 
Early Childhood Mental Health Workgroup 

March 18, 2013 
10:00- 12:00  (ended at 11:00) 

 
 

CBEC Mission: 
 
To ensure that Missouri’s early childhood programs and services are comprehensive, coordinated, 
accessible, adequately funded and of the highest quality to meet the needs and to promote the well-
being of all young children and their families.  This can be accomplished by (a) developing key 
partnerships, (b) building collaborative strategies and (c) ensuring equal access to necessary resources, 
resulting in the implementation of an effective and sustainable early childhood system.  
 
Participants:  Patsy Carter, Sanaria Sulaiman, Cindy Reese, Dr. Laine Young-Walker, Shelley Mayse, 
Emily Montgomery, Daryl Rothman; Angie Wendt 

 
 

MINUTES 
 

I.  Training for Child Care Professionals  Update 
Sanaria presented an outline of the 4 units (8 modules) on social/emotional and mental 
health available through national CCA.  Proposal would be that we could pilot providing 
scholarships for the first unit to EC providers in the St. Louis LAUNCH catchment area.  
Idea is to incentivize training on S/E.  Then have state teams (CBEC and/or LAUNCH) 
explore how this could shape CE requirements for EC providers across the state. 
 

II. Review of PowerPoints for Medical Professionals 
Dr. Young-Walker noted that when DSM-V is released will update Part 2 of the webinar.  
DSM-V release is scheduled in May.  Can then use this to market webinar to medical 
professionals.  Part 1 needs to be reviewed for format and will be done in the next face 
to face meeting on April 15.  Patsy and Dr. Young-Walker will work on Part 3 which is the 
operational side of this, screening, billing, referrals etc. 
 

III. Initial discussion on curriculum for mental health professionals 
Group revisited options for delivery of this training.  Webinar; face to face; or face to 
face to face followed by 6 month facilitated learning collaborative would mentioned.  
Group opted for latter.  Noted that this could be piloted in St. Louis LAUNCH area and 
then brought to other areas of the state.  Shelley agreed to join Suzie and Judy in 
developing the curriculum for training.  Will discuss curriculum draft in April meeting. 
 

IV. Next meeting 
April 15, DD conference room, DMH 
526-6207/866-630-9356 

 

 


